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Calendar 
Saturday 

JOAD   
9:00 &10:30 

AM 
 

Spring 
LEAGUES 

Sunday 

Paper spots 
3:00 pm 

Tuesday 3D 
7:00 pm 

Thursday 3D 
7:00 pm 

 

EVENTS 

Scholarship

Dinner & 

Auction   
Saturday, April 

13th  

 Doors Open 
4:30 PM & 

Dinner at 6 PM 
Auction to 

Follow 
 

Trad Shoot, 

Lunch & 

Swap Meet 
Saturday, May 

4th 10 AM 

 

Next Board 

Meeting  

May 13, 2019 

7:00 pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Minutes from 04/8/2019 

Attendance: David Hays, Connie Crandall, Mike Lancaster, Robert Graham, Al Tharp, 
Greg Wooden, Neal Perkins, Jim Mallon, Dan Conrad, Kent Ketterling, Myron Reed, 
Richard Thompson, Lora Ketterling, Judy Wooden, Gary Cox,  

 

Meeting called to order at 7:00 PM by President David Hays. 

• We have 192 current members. DOOR CARD DOESN’T WORK? YOU 

HAVEN’T RENEWED YOUR MEMBERSHIP. 

• Connie Crandall, Treasurer, reported that the club made $2019.05 profit 

from the Triple Crown. The treasurer’s report was reviewed by the 

attendees. Bob Graham made a motion to accept and it was approved. 

The letter of approval for 501 c (3) status for the CFA Scholarship 

Foundation has been received. 

• The wooden memory and scholarship plaques have been installed on the 

wall to the board room entrance. Some name plates have been engraved 

and additional similar, blank name plates ordered for future engraving.  

• Lora Ketterling, Scholarship Chair, reported that 195 of the 200 tickets for 

the Scholarship Dinner and Auction have been sold. Some donations are 

still coming in. The range cleanup will be 1 PM Friday with table/chair 

setup after JOAD Saturday morning. Raffle ticket sellers are needed 

during the dinner/auction. 

• Curt Gowdy S.P. has a new Superintendent. The Outdoor Slam has been 

cancelled for this year. 

• CFA will have to arrange for catering for RMAA and BHW. The previous 

caterer does not want to do it. Connie suggested we can do it for RMAA.  

• Jim Mallon is the new BOW local representative. 

• Al Tharp, the local Senior Olympics Point of Contact, said the archery 

event will be Friday, August 10th from 9 AM to noon at North Park.  

• Neal Perkins suggested upgrades to the toilets, such as new towel and 

soap dispensers. Current features are about 12 years old. 

• Neal mentioned the Game and Fish’s Outdoor Expo. It will be held at the 

Casper Events Center on May 9th thru 11th. You need a background check 

to volunteer. You can find all the volunteer info, including background 

check, at: https://wgfd.wyo.gov/education/New-Outdoor-Expo  

• On April 17th at 6 PM there will be a work party to determine what new 

3D targets need to be ordered.  

• The leagues are going well with especially good attendance on Tue. & Thu. 

• Dan Conrad made a motion to adjourn; Bob Graham seconded.  Meeting 

was adjoined at 7:46 PM. 
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2019 Shoot Dates 

(Click Links to Display Flyers) 

 
Scholarship Benefit   Dinner & Auction 

April 13, 2019 4:30 to 7:00 pm 
 

 

Trad Shoot/Swap Meet and Lunch 

May 4, 2019 Register 9am, shoot 10am 
December 7, 2019 Register 9am, shoot 10am. 

 
 

RMAA Shoot 
May 19th at Curt Gowdy Range 

 

 

Carp Schwackin’  
June 8th 

 

 

3D League 

Tuesday and Thursday nights at 7:00 pm 
 

Sunday Vegas League 
3:00 pm Sunday afternoons. 

 
 

Bow Hunter Weekend 

August 3 & 4, 2019 
Aspen Grove, Curt Gowdy S.P. 

 
 

Wyoming Senior Olympics 
August 9, 10 & 11, 2019 

 
 

For year’s remaining event dates also see: 
http://www.cheyennefieldarchers.com/pages/calendar.html 
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Thank You… 
The application for scholarships is on the Cheyenne Field Archer’s 

Scholarship webpage 

http://www.cheyennefieldarchers.com/pages/scholarship.html 

Current High school seniors and student in college/trade school may apply. Deadline 

for applications was April 10th 2019. 

 
 

 

If you are interested in helping with the scholarship dinner/auction please contact Lora 

Ketterling via email at kketterling@vnc.com. 

The scholarship dinner and auction will be on April 13, 2019 this year. Only a few tickets 

are still available. 

If anyone is interested in donating items to the silent auction or making a cash donation 

to the scholarship fund contact Lora Ketterling or Connie Crandall.                                                             

 

The CFA is always looking for volunteers to help with our various activities, if you would like 
to volunteer on the Scholarship committee, help with any of the leagues or any of our large 
shoots throughout the year send your information to cfasecretary@hotmail.com and 
someone will contact you, Thank You. 
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------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 

President 
David Hays 

 
Vice President 
Bob Graham 

 
Secretary 
Gary Cox 

 
Treasurer 

Connie Crandall 
 

Membership Registrar 
Mike Lancaster 

Next Board Meeting 

April 13, 2019 

7:00pm 
 
 

 

 
 

Board Members 

Kelly Thornberry 

Richard Thompson 

Rob Sherman 

Matt Rusk 

 Alternates 

Neal Perkins 

Kent Ketterling 

Youth Rep.  

Kayla 

Ketterling 192 Members 
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